
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 9:33 AM 
Subject: Vector Space 
 
“On behalf of Vector Launch, part of emerging multi-billion dollar commercial space industry, we very 
much support the NASA Authorization bill that, among other innovative initiatives, strongly encourages 
NASA to rely on commercial services & products in order to reduce the bill for the American taxpayer, 
refocus on its core R&D capabilities while advancing America’s leadership in space” 
 


